
 
 

 
 

23 February 2021 

 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

United States of America 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Request for a change in ID under §2.933 of the FCC rules 

 

4RF, the undersigned, hereby requests a change in ID under §2.933 of the FCC rules. 

 

This change in identification request is for a new FCC ID for a currently approved device. 4RF will establish a 

new FCC ID under the 4RF Limited grantee code for the purpose of marketing LTE equipment. Sierra 

Wireless is the original holder with FCC ID: N7NEM7455 and this ID will remain in effect.  An authorization 

letter by Sierra Wireless granting permission for this process is attached as required by the rule.  

 

1. The 4RF grantee code is  UIP with FRN 0021732375. 

2. A signed permission letter has been received from the original grantee Sierra Wireless giving 

permission to file the change. 

3. 4RF attests that there is no change in the design, circuitry, or construction, and the original test 

results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment. The application of a new 

grantee code label will be the only cosmetic difference. 

4. External photographs including the FCC ID label location are included in this application. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

John Yaldwyn 

CTO and Director Regulatory Affairs  

4RF Limited 


